
Announcements:   
Parent/Teacher Conferences take place on Wednesday March 8th from 2:30-
7:00. It will be a drop-in student-led format; no appointments required    
 

Spring Break: There is no school on Friday March 10th and Spring Break runs 
from Mar 13-24th.  Have a wonderful break and see you again on the 27th.  

Principal’s Message:  Parents, Grandparents, Guardians and Supporters of Deroche Elementary: 
The end of February brought a large snowfall that made our lunch breaks outside an absolute delight for our 
students! At the suggestion of our new hour supervisors Miss Lyn Nell and Miss Jacelyn, all ages were allowed on 
the upper field at lunch which was a great treat to our younger students!   Also last week, our volleyball teams 
competed at Heritage Park in the District Championships. One of our teams made it through to the elimination 
rounds and eventually brought home eighth place ribbons. However, both teams took home a large trophy for 
being voted by the 18 other school coaches, as the teams with the best spirit and attitude. Mr. Stubley 's hard work 
training our teams, and his insistence on excellent support for each other, really paid off! Congratulations!! 
Please note Parent Teacher night is this Wednesday, March 8th!  See you there!   
                                               Mr. Abercrombie - Principal         

Dates To Remember 
 

Mar 6 Report Cards go home 
Mar 8  Parent Conferences 
Mar 10 Non-Instructional Day 
Mar 13 March Break (13-24) 
Mar 27 School Back in Session 
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